

European University

Approved by UGC & Govt.

Of Bangladesh

We Shape
Your Dream

Memo No. EUB/EC/2024-002

Date: 13 November 2024

Notice

Subject:

Postponement of Central Students Welfare Club Election.

This is for information of all concerned that the University Management has decided hurriedly as per demand of the students to organize the Central Students Welfare Club Election on 16 November 2024. Later, when the Election Commission started working to organize the Election on 16 November, it appears that the time-frame is too short to do it with a judicious constitution and eligibility criteria of the students who will compete.

Meanwhile, a group of students came to Election Commission Office and submitted an application for not holding the election hurriedly. They pointed out the first priority is to carry out the development activities of EUB.

For a credible election, EUB Management has decided to postpone the Election scheduled on 16 November 2024.

The election could be held later on at a convenient time having consensus of the majority of the students.

13.11.202 Md. Eunusur Rahman Registrar

Date: 13 November 2024

Distribution:

Memo No. EUB/Election/2024-002

Copy for kind information and necessary action to (not in order of seniority):

- 1. Treasurer.
- 2. Chairmen, All Departments
- 3. Additional Registrar (I & C-II, & General).
- 4. Legal Adviser.
- 5. Adviser, Students Welfare & Director, Program Coordination.
- 6. Controller of Examinations.

CXX

Mailing Address:

Permanent Campus: 2/4. Gabtoli, Mirpur, Dhaka-1216.

www.eub.edu.bd, E-mail: info@eub.edu.bd